From: Alison Good|iff ||| GG

Sent: 15 July 2019 15:50
To: Planning

cc:

Subject: Planning application number: 2019/3010/P

I would like to make a representation with regard to planning application
number: 2019/3010/P - 14 Maresfield Gardens, NW3 55U

We, the resident freeholders & leaseholders of -Maresfield Gardens, Alison Goodliff and
Christine Davison, feel the conversion into 9 flats of this building is excessive. We feel it
would put an unreasonable strain on the environment of the street, specifically regarding
the availability of parking and car usage, the additional services required and the high
degree of occupancy with the potential of 18 plus new residents.

Yours Alison Goodliff



